
PROUDLY SUPPORTED BY



The t shirts will be worn by the PGMO  
around the Premier League grounds 
including the EFL Bristol Street 
Trophy Final at Wembley Stadium over 
the weekend of the 6th - 7th April.
Match officials will wear and promote 
DXTL REFspect t-shirts during warm 
ups, in support of all match officials 
at grassroots and youth football 
throughout the UK



The REFspect National awareness weekend 2024

April 6th - 7th
EMPOWER YOUR CLUB - SUPPORT YOUR REF - PROTECT YOUR GAME

PROUDLY SUPPORTED BY



HOW TO SUPPORT US

Play your part as we campaign to put an end to the bullying and 
harassment endured by many referees around the country. We 
invite all Club, District League and County Football Association 
officials to adopt Respect as the benchmark referee anti-bullying 
policy in their organisation and promote the protection of referees 
in the workplace. Match officials will also have a registration page 
to access information relevant to them.

Use the power of social media and web presence to influence 
change in your football community by sharing Respect content 
online with friends, colleagues and professional networks.

Please visit www.dontxtheline.com

For the following information:
Free Policy Download
Newsletter Subscription
National Event Registration
National Awards Scheme Registration



This is just the beginning



THANK YOU TO OUR SUPPORTERS




